
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

   

 
 

 

WELCOME! 

CALENDAR 

DATES TO REMEMBER  
 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY 
TCS will be closed for Pre-K-12th grade on Friday, November 5th for Teacher Professional Development Day.  

 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 
TCS will be closed during Thanksgiving Break. K-12 and Full Day Pre-K 
students are on different break schedules. Please see the details 
below: 

• November 22-26 – No school for K-12 and Half Day Pre-K  

• November 24-26 – No school for Full Day Pre-K students 

 
EXTENDED CARE 
Extended Care will be offered on Monday and Tuesday, November 
22nd and 23rd for K-8th grade. It will be offered at a drop-in rate of 
$7/hr for K-8 students needing childcare. Email ldennison@tcs4u.org, 
by Wednesday, November 17th to sign your child up if you will need 
care on either of these days. In the email, please include the days your 
child will be attending, and the hours care is needed. NOTE – Students 
should bring lunch and drink along with their regular snacks for the 
day. 
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ACADEMICS
REPORT CARDS 
Report cards for K-12th grade students will be available to students/parents on Monday, November 1st. Report cards can be 
viewed through the student’s FACTS account.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

SECONDARY BREAKFAST 
On Friday, November 12th TCS will be serving breakfast to secondary students, before 
school, at 7:45am. The menu will be pancakes and is free to all students.  

 

ELEMENTARY CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 
Exciting things are happening in the small town of Bethlehem! TCS will present the 
Elementary Christmas Program which will take a “behind the scenes” tour of the 
Christmas story. The 1st through 5th grade students have been diligently practicing 
and are excited to share this presentation about the birth of Jesus Christ. Our 
elementary students are the actors and choir. Family and friends are invited to 
attend the free program on Thursday, December 2nd at 7:00pm in the gym.  

 

PRE-K CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 
The Pre-K students will be putting on a Christmas program Friday, December 10th at 
7:00pm in the gym. Family and friends are invited to attend this free program.  
 
 

 

FOCUS ON SERVICE 

MISSIONS PROJECT 
The elementary classes are also continuing to raise funds for Allow the Children 
ministry. This year, each elementary classroom has been assigned a special child from 
Burundi, Africa. This ministry helps to educate and train children who are deaf.  The 
elementary students have been earning money that will be sent to Burundi so that 
the deaf children will have school materials and clothing to attend the Burundi School 
for the Deaf.   

 

PRE-K MISSIONS PROJECT  
The Pre-K classes are currently working on a mission project through Samaritan’s 
Purse/Operation Christmas Child. The students are filling Christmas shoeboxes for 
children overseas. Samaritan’s Purse has delivered shoebox gifts to more than 113 million children around the world. The 
Pre-K is excited for the opportunity to bless children around the world. 

 

PRE-K TEDDY BEAR BRIGADE 
The Pre-K collected 135 teddy bears/stuffed animals for the Teddy Bear Brigade last month! The Pre-K would like to thank 
both the students and their families for helping make a difference to hurting children around the world.



 

SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL 
PRE-K FALL FESTIVAL & BAZAAR 

The Pre-K is hosting a Fall Festival and Bazaar on Saturday, 
November 13th from 9:00am-1:00pm. The event will include 
vendors, a silent auction, children’s games, petting zoo, food, 
and more. This will be a fun event for the whole family and 
will be an opportunity to get some Christmas shopping done.  

 

CHRISTMAS AT THE RIDGE 

Timberlake Christian School is partnering with Something Else Boutique as a fundraiser for Christmas at the Ridge. 
Christmas at the Ridge is a holiday store created by Something Else Boutique and held at River Ridge Mall featuring 
products and merchandise from local artisans and crafters. For each vendor or sponsor TCS sends, the school will receive 
dollars back for the school. Christmas at the Ridge runs from Black Friday, November 26th, through Christmas Eve. If you 
would like to be a vendor or sponsor or know someone who might want to be a vendor or sponsor, complete the Jot 
Form HERE for more information.   

 

COMMUNITY REWARDS PROGRAM 
TCS earned $521.18 this quarter, through the Kroger Community Rewards Program! We are so thankful 
for our parents that have registered their Kroger cards in support of TCS.  If more parents are interested 
in registering their Kroger Plus Cards online HERE. Enter Timberlake Educational Foundation 
(Organization Number 83101) in the Community Rewards field and follow the prompts to register.  
 

   

ATHLETICS 
SPORT SEASON UPDATE 
The volleyball and soccer teams have had good seasons.  

• Middle School Volleyball finished 16-2 and was Runner-Up in their VACA Tournament. 
• JV Volleyball finished 21-3 and won their VACA Tournament 
• Varsity Soccer made the VACA State Final Four and lost a tough match in the Semifinals to Blue 

Ridge Christian 2-1. 
• Varsity Volleyball won their VACA Regional Tournament and are still set to compete in the VACA State Tournament 

as well as the VISAA Tournament. 

 

SPIRIT DAY 
DRESS DOWN 

This month’s School Spirit Day is Friday, November 12th. On Spirit Day, TCS students can show their school spirit by dressing 
down and wearing jeans along with a TCS spirit t-shirt. 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission 
To assist Christian parents in 

• educating their children to think and live consistently with a biblical world-and-life view and 

• discipling them in love and truth toward Christlikeness and a lifelong passion for glorifying God. 
 

 

https://www.timberlakechristianschool.org/news/christmas-the-ridge
https://www.kroger.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow/

